
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 We, the family of the late Bishop Dr. Faye Moore, greet all of you who 

attended the two-day services honoring her life, with grateful hearts of 

thanks.  We also would like to acknowledge those of you who were not 

able to attend, but reached out to us through phone calls, cards, 

condolence letters, flowers and plants, as well as text messages.  Bishop 

Moore was dear to so many people, and we realize that it is difficult to 

express the true sentiments of how much we all miss her. 

Your response to the news of her passing brought comfort to us all, and it 

kept going until she arrived at her final resting place.  People traveled far 

and near to share in her home going celebration.  We could never thank 

you enough for the overwhelming demonstrations of love shown to this 

family, and we are grateful to God for His love, His kindness and His 

tender mercies towards us. 

We will definitely need your continue prayers to keep us strong as we look 

to the hills for healing of our broke hearts.  We trust God to make us better 

day by day, and we have the assurance of His Holy Spirit being that 

Comforter that we need to make it from day to day. 

May God’s grace abide with each of you forevermore. 

With sincere thanks, 

Family of the late Bishop Dr. Faye Moore 

 

Moore Family 
48 Avery Road 

Mt. Clemens, MI  48043 

Those we love don’t go away; they walk beside us every day. 
Unseen, unheard, but always near, still loved,  

still missed and held so dear. 
 


